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Love God, love others  Let your light shine 

EID MUBARAK 

Wishing all our Muslim families 
Eid Mubarak! 

CLASS ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

Infants— Jaguars 97.97% 

Juniors— 6LW 100% 

YEAR 5 AND 6 STEEL PANS AND INFANT CHOIR    

CONCERT 

After this week’s fantastic Strings, Woodwind and Brass 

Concert, all parents/carers are welcome to join us for 

our Spring Term Year 5 and 6 Steel Pans and Infant 

Choir concert.  This will take place in the Junior School 

Hall on  Wednesday 2nd April at 2pm. 

NO DEBATE CLUB NEXT WEEK 

There is no Debate Club on 

Monday 31st March. 

There will be a Debate Club 

on Monday 7th April. 

NO MORE RACKETS CUBED CLUB THIS TERM 
We had the last Rackets Cubed club session of the 

term this week. 
 

There will not be any sessions on Thursday 3rd or 
Thursday 10th April. 

 
Sessions will resume on Thursday 1st May. 

GREAT BRITISH  SPRING CLEAN 

The Great British Spring Clean begins 

soon.  Some of the Infant and Junior 

children will carry out a litter pick to 

help keep the local area litter free! 

AUTISM AWARENESS—WEAR BLUE DAY—NEXT FRIDAY 

During World Autism        

Acceptance week we will be     

having a Wear Blue Autism 

Awareness Day on Friday 4th 

April (NEXT WEEK). 

Children can wear their own 

blue clothes on 4th April. 

EASTER SERVICE 

All the Infant and Junior school children will be involved 

in the Easter Service at St. Matthew’s Church on Friday 

11th April. 

The service will start at 10.30am and 

all parents and carers are welcome to 

join us for this special occasion. 

END OF TERM 

Term ends at the end of the day on Friday 11th April. 

Both schools re-open on Monday 28th April. 

We hope all our families have an           

enjoyable and restful holiday. 



 

 NEW ARRANGEMENTS FOR JUNIOR CHILDREN’S ARRIVAL 

EACH MORNING 

To help ease congestion in the alley way by the Junior 

School, from Monday we will be changing the                 

arrangements for the Junior children. 

The gates will still open from 8.45am to 8.55am as they do 

now.  However, there will be different gates for different 

year groups to use. 

The Years 3 and 4 children will continue to use the gates 

from the alley way. 

Year 5 children will enter through the pedestrian gate to 

the front office and then use the door just to the right of 

the main entrance. 

Year 6 children will use the gate next to the bus stop on 

Springhill Road. 

There is a photograph of the Junior site at the end of this 

week’s Blue Print showing the different gates and which 

year groups are using each gate. 

The arrangements at the end of the day are staying      

exactly as they are now and all children will be released 

on to the playground at the back of the school. 

DESIGN AN EGG COMPETITION 

The PTA invite all children to take part in this year’s Design 

an Egg competition. 

Start planning your designs now! 

All entries should be brought into school on Thursday 

10th April. 

The PTA judges will pick a winner for each class and there 

will be a delicious prize for every winner! 



JUNIOR SCHOOL—NEW MORNING ARRIVAL GATE ARRANGEMENTS 


